
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Tomorrow's Service - Camp Journey is over and our 
youth and staff returned 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
July 15, 2023 
 

     

 

Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for service. Pastor Adonia will 

be sharing the message, continuing from last week's message on Seeking 

God's Perspective.  

 

This week is also the monthly Kodan fundraiser with Bento boxes and 

other Japanese goodies.  

 

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Pastor 

Mike shares about the need and the power behind seeking for God's 

perspective. Naturally, we see situations, people, ourselves from our own 

perspective, but this is NOT the same as what God sees and we need to 

tap into that in order to know how we should live our lives. If you wish to 

see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow 

our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia 
 

 

 

Latest message  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  

 

Camp Journey is officially over and all of our youth and workshop staff returned 

home Thursday night thoroughly exhausted. A huge thank you to everyone that 

helped support Camp Journey to be a great success this year. The kids 

experiences speak for themselves, and we've heard lots of good things. Here 

are some photos to enjoy!  
 



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

 

  

 

On the home front, we've been hard at work renovating the new parsonage. 

The hardwood floors have been refinished and they look great! Dr. Hentrich has 

been hard at work patching and painting, David Mahardy has been making 

plumbing improvements, and Sergii has been framing a new wall for the 

basement bathroom!  
 



 

 

  

  



 

 

  

 

  

 

Sunday, July 30 will be during our annual family camp, so we will not be having 

Sunday Service that day.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 

7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP 

Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  

   


